
 

 

Date Posted: February 18, 2024 Until March 1, 2024 

CLUB ADVISORY 
NO. 08-2024 

 

 

In accordance with the implementation of 

the new NGAP World Handicapping System, 

Members are advised to register and submit 

their email addresses to the Golf Office by 

completing a Members Information Form 

before March 1, 2024. This action is necessary 

to ensure individual access to the system. 
 

For assistance, you may visit the Golf Office 

from Sunday to Saturday, between 5:00 AM to 

5:00 PM. 
 
We appreciate your cooperation. 

 
 
The Management 


